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On May 17, 1952 , the Alabama Ornith ological So­
ciety was organized. J uly I , 1957, starts the fi fth
fis ca l year of our organizati on. The past four years
haw been q uite eventf ul as the societ y has grow n from
a few mem bers in a few areas of Alabama to a much
wid er dist ri bu t ion in Ala ba ma and severa l othe r st a t es .
Ou r constit ut ion has und ergone revision and each new
president has had some specia l pr oblem.

Our comi ng year will h ave it s pr ob lems ; at the mo­
ment I envisio n the opportu nity fo r many accomplish­
ments. At ou r recent meeti ng at Decat ur we reso lved
to a id in the establish ment of water bird sanct uaries
of several of the islands in t he Gulf. We also resolved
to express our in terest in the ed ucational work t he Ala ­
bama Depar t men t of Conservation is doing in its teach­
ing collection of bird sk ins, by recomm ending that a
certa in type of mount be used . The outstanding study
of the White Ibis a nd associa t ed bi rds carri ed on by
J ames E. Ke el er and a num ber of coll abora to rs will be
cont inued and m uch am plified th is year. Ma ny of t he
members have t heir pet projects of bandin g or some
other phase of ornithology which will result in addi­
tio na l kn owled ge of ornithology in Alabama.

Our g reatest proble ms will be in increas ing our mem ­
bership a nd in reaching t he int erests of a ll of our mem­
bers. I hope we w ill all recur lt new members a nd sub­
scribers to Ala bama Bird life. The newsletter has been
added as an effort to cont in ually sti mulate our interest
a nd to help unify the A.O.S. by letting us all share
in each others pro jec ts and ornit holog ical programs.
With a little help from every member , there is no re a­
son why the A.O.S. ca nnot ma ke t his f ifth year t he
best we have had.
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